
Having honorably fulfilled all the requirements imposed by the authorities of the

International Federation of Pickleball and upon their recommendation, the Board of

Directors, do therefore confer this 28th day of January 2023,

a PROVISIONAL membership to

Pickleball Association of Bermuda______________________________

Dr. Patrick Fiore_____________         ___________
Dr. Patrick Fiore                              Sunil Valavalkar

Director of Country Membership                                 President, IFP


